
May 22, 2014 

Anelisa Benavides 

STATE OF WASHINGTON 

DEPARTMENT OF CORRECTIONS 
P.O. Box 41100 •Olympia, Washington 98504-1100 

Prison Information Project 
University of Michigan Law School 
91 O Legal Research Building 
625 South State Street 
Ann Arbor, Ml 48109-1215 

Ms. Benavides: 

This letter is to acknowledge receipt of your payment in the amount of $1. 77 to cover copy and 
postage costs associated with your public disclosure request; PDU-28299. 

Installment #2 consists of responsive records for item 1 of your request. A CD of the responsive 
records is enclosed. This CD is provided in accordance with the Public Records Act. 

The Department is currently reviewing its public disclosure policies and procedures with regard 
to providing records in electronic format. Pending completion of that review, we are examining 
requests for the release of records in electronic format on a case by case basis. Based on all of 
the facts and circumstances of your request and the records responsive to it, we are providing 
records to you in electronic format. However, this action neither signifies a change in the 
Department's policy, nor indicates that the Department will release records in electronic format 
in all cases upon request. 

I will respond further to this request regarding the next installment within 58 business days, on or 
before August 14, 2014. 

Sincerely, 

kfij)-·· 
Kari Garland, Public Disclosure Specialist 
Public Disclosure Unit 
Department of Corrections 
PO Box 41118 
Olympia, WA 98504-1118 
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